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Meetings 
30 August 2020 Worship Committee 11am via ZOOM 

COVID Safety Reminder 
Remember to use the links in the Training Slides to find more information on the government and 

UCA websites.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carefully review the training material sent out. Check the Expected Learnings to remind yourself and 

ask if you need assistance 

 

Remember to always maintain good hygiene, follow the guidelines when wearing a mask, pay 

attention to COVID safety and if you are over 70 then you should take extra precautions as shown in 

the poster 
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Update on Re-Opening 
 

Based on the recommendations from NSW Government and the Uniting Church 
Synod, together with the increasing spread of infections in the community, the 

Church Council has determined that in the interest of safety, we will postpone the 
re-opening of the Church by initially one month and review on a monthly basis 

thereafter. This means that the Church will not re-open in September and we will 
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now work towards a possible opening for worship in October. Further updates will be 
provided during September. 

Please continue to collect the food and hygiene items for the JRS 

program…contact Julie for collection 

 
 

Please see below a link to a vacancy at Uniting Mission Education, part of the 
Vital Leadership team, for a Lay Educator for Ministry role. 

  

https://www.seek.com.au/job/50369868 

  

As always please feel free to share this with your networks of family, friends and former 
colleagues. 

 

https://www.seek.com.au/job/50369868

